
From: @uk.imptob.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 4:07 PM 
To: Martin Dockrell < @phe.gov.uk> 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>;  

@dhsc.gov.uk>; @phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Follow up 
 
Good afternoon Martin, 
 
As we talked through this afternoon, please find attached our most recent letter to Trading 
Standards and accompanying results of the second sensory panel test. 
 
With best wishes, 

 




